
 

 

 

 

Declaration of absence – Per- and poly-fluoroalkyl substances (PFAS)  

 

Dear customer, 

Herewith we confirm that according to the declarations of our suppliers and the current state of 
knowledge, the products supplied by DAFA Group A/S, do not contain per- and poly-fluoroalkyl 
substances (PFAS) as intentionally or non -intentionally added ingredients to our raw material. In 
addition, we confirm that DAFA Group A/S does not use any PFAS in the production process. 

If you have any questions, you are welcome to contact us. 

 

 

 

DAFA, Brabrand - May, 2023 
 
 
 
 

Jan Møller Thuesen 
 
Quality and Environment Manager 
DAFA A/S 


